TATA & HOWARD

July 9, 2018

M. Richard J. Cenedella, Chairman
Board of Sewer Commissioners
Post Office Box 644

Milford, MA 01757

Subject:  The Residences at Stone Ridge
Sewer Review
Milford, Massachusetts
T&H No., 1112

Dear Mr. Cenedella:

As agreed upon at the June 5, 2018 meeting, The Gutierrez Company shall install a 10-foot
inside diameter wet well adjacent to the proposed pump station at the Residences at Stone
Ridge. A 7.5 horsepower, 350 gallon per minute pump shall be installed in the additional
wet well.

We appreciate the opportunity to review this application for the Board. Please call if you
have any questions,

Sincerely,
TATA & HOWARD, INC.
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Steven J. Landry, P.E.
Vice President

cc:  Mr, John Mainini - Town of Milford
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